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Comments: My feed back is that as a native of Idaho and a product of my heritage of access to and judicious use
of public lands, | strongly oppose any thing that further degrades ( or may degrade)the publics ability to
appreciate, and access the outdoors in Idaho. Most natives or long term residences are fully aware of the
restrictions to eat no more that 2 fish out of certain revivers as the result of the contamination resulting from the
supposedly safe and appropriate mining operations many of which are long gone, yet the contamination remains
and likely will for the remainder of my life time. So we play the game of posting regulations to prevent this,the
company sets aside money for prevention and clean up,then they close down when the mineral is no longer
profitable and go bankrupt and we are stuck with a sick river for ever. Please be very very cautious, a very few
jobs is not worth the chance it will go wrong, as it so often does. You are "our" Stewarts of the land. The land and
the rivers are sacred to me and many of us, you must consider the potential risk and potential long term impact.
We should not risk damage no matter how unlikely that we can not correct.



